THE ASSEMBLY
STATE OF NEW YORK

ALBANY
Room 202
Public Information Office Legislative Office
Robin Marilla Building
Records Access Officer Albany, New York 12248
(518) 455-4218

March 23, 2021

Dear Ms. Sassower:

On March 16, 2021, we received your FOIL request regarding the introduction of the Governor’s
Article 7 bills.
The New York State Assembly has no records which would be responsive to your request.

If you have any questions or if | can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Robin L. Marilla



